

26th September 2024

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

## Local Initial Teacher Training Opportunities Secondary Phase

With the recruitment for the next round of teacher training commencing on 8<sup>th</sup> October for courses starting in September 2025, we wanted to write to all parents and carers of children attending our partnership schools, to highlight local initial teacher training opportunities.

We naturally think teaching is the very best job in the world and in our view, there are some absolutely fantastic local routes and opportunities to train to be a teacher.

If you are interested, please do not hesitate to make contact to find out more. Alternatively, if you know someone who is considering teacher training at some point in the future as a career option, please do pass this letter on.

## Secondary Initial Teacher Training – Bournemouth Bay Teacher Training Partnership

BBTTP is a strong and well-established secondary teacher training partnership working with 30 schools across the Christchurch, Bournemouth, Poole, West Hampshire and East Dorset regions. Born out of the highly successful BDP and WSTP SCITTs, BBTTP offers its course at two local campuses with the Christchurch Hub being based at The Grange School and the Wessex Hub being based at Poole High School.

We have a wide range of open events coming up over the next few months, so please do get in contact to book a place and find out more:



## GET INTO TEACHING

## **Open Events for Teacher Training Candidates**

We are pleased to confirm that we will be hosting a series of open events for potential teacher training candidates to find out more about the Bournemouth Bay Teacher Training Partnership. The events include a presentation of the teacher training programme and an opportunity to ask questions and meet staff. They will take place on the following dates: -

- Tuesday 15th October 2024 @16:30-18:00 @ PHS
- Monday 21st October 2024 @ 13:00-15:00 @ TGS
- Wednesday 6th November 2024 @ 10:00-12:00 @TGS
- Tuesday 19th November 2024 @ 13:00-15:00@ TGS
- Wednesday 4th December 2024 @ 10:00-12:00 @ TGS
- Thursday 12th December 2024 @ 10:00-12:00 @ TGS

The events will be held at either:

TGS = Avon Campus, The Grange School, <u>Redvers</u> Road, Christchurch, BH23 3AU

PHS = Poole High School, Wimborne Road, Poole BH15 2BW

To register your place on one of the above dates, please

email: enquiries@bournemouthbay-partnership.com



